
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

SPRING CONCERT 
 
We would like to invite you to the Farmor’s School Spring Concert. 
 
We will again be celebrating Spring with a concert at St. Mary’s Church, The High 
Street, Fairford.  The concert is on Wednesday 17th April 2024 at 7.00 p.m. and 
will finish at approximately 9:00 p.m. 
 
The choir will be performing alongside the Concert Band, Ukulele Band and various 
soloists. It is always a lovely occasion and it would be great to see you all there. 
Refreshments will be served before and after the event with no interval so the doors 
will open from 6:15 to allow us to serve as people arrive.  
 
The admission fee is £3 per person, to cover associated costs for putting the event 
on and provide refreshments etc with half of the proceeds going to the church. There 
are 300 tickets available due to the church capacity, so I advise purchasing them as 
soon as possible to avoid disappointment, these will be available from Monday 11th 
March. Any remaining tickets will be available on the door.   
 
We do hope that you will be able to join us.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr J Driver       
Head of Music                  
 


